
  

1. Quotes are being obtained for the refurbishment of the ladies’ 

toilets as the first phase in the overall toilet facilities upgrade. 

 

2. A demonstration has been arranged for a new floor cleaning 

machine which if satisfactory will be taken on a leased basis. 

 

3. New ladders for general use in the Hall have been provided. The 

lightweight aluminium ladders have been engraved with “Borden 

Parish Hall” and safety instructions have been put up where they are 

stored. 

 

4. The alarm and security system annual service has been arranged. 
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